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Dear friends,

Firstly we would like to thank you for your attendance on our first meeting which opening the
cycle “Indonesian Thursdays” and that you created grateful ambience. How we informed you,
we postpone the topic of March “Indonesian Thursday” to May, on organization grounds.

The Slovak - Indonesian Chamber of Commerce (SIOK) cordially invites you to the April
“Indonesian Thursday” which part will be held on Thursday, the 14th of April 2011 at 5.30 p.m.
in the premises of SIOK, Radlinského 10, the 4th floor, Bratislava.

The lecture will be given by former Slovak Ambassador in Indonesia PhDr. Peter Holasek, who
held this post from 2003 to 2009. The topic of meeting is

“Current political development in Indonesia and political perspectives”

We are looking forward to see you.




